MINUTES FROM P.A.L.S. 9/24/19


[bookmark: _GoBack]In the initial P.A.L.S. meeting on 8/15/19 the group discussed some potential fund-raising objectives.  There was a proposal to purchase a school bus that can be used primarily for sporting events and field trips.  The group realizes that it may take a couple of years to raise the amount of money required, but we feel there is a great need to have transportation for our students.    

On Tuesday 9/24/19 the Secretary / Treasurer (Gaye Abernathy) sent out a text message to all the P.A.L.S. officers requesting them to vote yes or no on the motion presented.  The motion unanimously carried and it was decided that this will be our main item for fund raising.  Be prepared to support our upcoming Fall Festival which will be our kickoff fund raiser.

